
Mrs. Thomas’s Class 
Classroom Newsletter 

February 21, 2020 

Dates to Remember 
2/25 – Conferences  
3/2 – Dr. Seuss’ Birthday 
3/12 – Parent Night; 
Cooking w/Kids 
3/17 – St. Patrick’s Day 
3/18 – End of 3rd 9 
Weeks; Club Day 
3/20 – No School; 
Teacher Work Day 
3/23 – 3/27 – No 
School; Spring Break 
 

Hiker of the Week 
Our Hiker of the Week is 
Collin Johnson!  Don’t 
forget 3 pictures, 1 
show-n-tell item, & your 
Hiker of the Week 
sheet. 

Student of the Week 
Our Student of the 
Week (2/18 – 2/21) is  
Bella Stewart.  
Congratulations on  
a job well done! 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 

  
    
 
 

Classroom News 
 
We had so much fun during our visits with Grins & 
Giggles and the Santa Fe Dental Program!  We 
learned about eating healthy which keeps not only 
our bodies healthy but our teeth healthy too.  Also, 
how to brush our teeth properly.  Ask your child 
what he/she learned. 
 
Please note, 1st grade parent conferences are on 
Tuesday, February 25th.  If you have forgotten your 
scheduled conference time, please let me know. 
 
Since spring break is towards the end of March, 
parent night will be held early.  Please note the date 
on your calendar. 
 
Don’t forget to practice math vocabulary at home.  
Cards were sent home on Tuesday, 2/18 & are a  
review for students.  Our test is scheduled for Friday, 
2/28! 
 
Please let me know if you can come in and pull math 
pages from our workbooks.  It takes approximately 
          1 hour per chapter.  I think there are 4  
         chapters left to pull but not all remaining 
         chapters need to be pulled at once. 
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Spelling Words 

Focus: igh 
 
1) sigh 6) thigh 
2) night 7) bright 
3) fight  
4) light  
5) might 
 
February Goals 
Math: +/- 7 Correct 
Reading: 35 wpm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Looking Ahead 
Starting Friday, 2/28 
students will have 10  
spelling words each week 
through the end of the  
year. 
 
Also starting on Friday,  
2/28 students will read for 
15 minutes 5 times a week 
for a total of 60 minutes & 
5 sentences written. 
Please make sure your 
child is using their best  
handwriting on their 

reading logs.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   

 
 
 
 
  

What We’re Learning Next Week 
 

Reading: Cause & Effect 
 
Spelling/Phonics: igh 
 
Writing: Opinion 
 
Math: Two-Digit Addition & Subtraction 
 
Science:  Land & Water 
 
Social Studies: Our Past, Our Present 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Seuss’ Birthday! 
Dr. Seuss’ birthday is on Monday, March 2nd.  We 
will do different activities surrounding Dr. Seuss 
all week.  Also, we will read lots of different  
Dr. Seuss books during the week.  If you have any 
Dr. Seuss books at home that you would like to 
share with the class, we would love to borrow 
them for the week.  Please make sure your 
child’s name is in each book.  We will take care of 
them & return them sometime the following 
week. 
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